WILDLIFE ACHIEVEMENT
CLUB CHAPTER

The lzaak Walton League of America, Inc. April Newsletter P.O. Box 118, Damascus, MD 20750

Next Membership Mecting, April 22, 1981-Next Board Meeting, May 13, 1981.

JOINUSINTHE COUNTRY FRESH AIR ON MAY 2nd and 3rd for our Annual “SHAPING UP DAY "and Picnic.
Our club house and grounds need some help to look their best for the summer activities. We need help mowing,
mulching, building picnic tables, painting, and preparing things for summer use. Bring the whole family and joinusina
fun day of making our club grounds the most beautiful in Maryland. Les will have the refreshments for the first picnic of
the year and we can try out those new tables. With a big turnout we can get lots done and nobody will have to work too
hard. If Saturday and Sunday are not good for your schedule, call Les at 253-3430 and he can make a weekday schedule
for you.

THE LEAGUE IS SPONSORING A SPRING WORKSHOP ON THE SAFE AND PROPER USE OF HAND-
GUNS. This special activity will be held on Saturday, May9tA from9 A.M. to 12 noon in the Chapter clubhouse and it is
open for guests and all members of your family. The $2.00 registration fee will cover targets and, of course, coffee and
donuts. The guest speakers will provide basic classroom instruction on types of available handguns, their operation,
safety, cartridges, firing positions, sight alignment and then we will proceed to our range to try out what we have learned.
Shooters must bring their own guns, ammunition, hearing protectors and any other desired personal equipment. For
those who do not own a handgun, there will be a few available for you to shoot. Anyone may attend, however, all children
must be accompanied by an adult. Ari Sapir (384-1430) or Bernic Beckman (384-61 12) have more details.

AND JUST ONE WEEK LATER, MAY 17, THE ANNUAL VARMINT SHOOT WILL BE HELD at our Chapter
Rifle Range. Come rain or shine, this 20 round silhouctte match shoot will feature crows, ground hogs, and rabbit targets
at 100 yards. Rifles must not weigh more than 11 lbs. There are no scope, caliber, sling or other limitations. The $5.00
registration fee will cover prizes and targets and the match begins promptly at | P.M. Call Roger Armstrong (253-6424)
or Smith DeForce (460-8762) for more details. Guests are welcome and eligible for prizes.

THE SUMMER GOURMET SEASON IS OPENING ON JUNE 7th WITH THE IWLA BULL ROAST. Chairman
Dr. Chaconas, is promising lots of fun and music along with a delectable roast beef dinner with all the trimmings. There
will be hay rides, turkey shoots, games, LIVE BLUE GRASS MUSIC, lots of Bud and other choices along with the
dinner, all for just $9.00 per adult, $4.50 for children. Bring your entire family and neighborhood between the hours of |
to 5 P.M. —come rain or shine, we have plenty of cover indoors. Les Kenney is working on new picnic tables for the
occasion, help us dedicate them to happy eating memories. ALSO ON SUNDAY JUNE 7 at 5:00 P.M. we will draw the
winning tickets to our WELL FUND RAFFLE. Tickets and books will be coming to you by mail. Do your part by
buying or selling the books and/or tickets and mailing them back to Dr. Chaconas promptly. Thanks.

NOW IN PROGRESS, THE 50 BIRD MINI SKEET LEAGUE. Every Sunday, beginning at 10:00 A.M. and through
the afternoon, Les Kenney will be posting skeet scores to determine the prize winners for the day, and for the event which
continues through June 28. The entry fee is just $5.00 with the money coming back to the shooters through weekly and
end-of-event prizes. Prizes will go to the most improved shooter, the high gun, and the high average. Instruction is also
available and anyone can win. Bring your guests too, they will enjoy the events.

NEWTARGET STANDS WERE PLACED at both the Rifle and Pistol Ranges. Take care of them, and pleasc pick up
your trash and place it in the barrels provided. Thanks to Ari Sapir and Skip Johnston for their work in making the
stands and maintaining the Ranges.

ARE YOUR DUES PAID FOR 1981? If not, this will be your last bulletin until 1981 dues are paid. We have an
outstanding clubhouse and grounds with activities picking up every year. Keep a hand in the best conservation
organization in the country by sending your dues and MES (Membership Expense Share) to Joc Carinci today, at 24412
Kakae Drive, Damascus, MD 20750. Your dues and MES are tax deductible.

COMING EVENTS
e Pistol Range Open House June 13 and 14, and June 20 and 21. Guests are invited.
® The FIRST IWLA METALLIC SILHOUETTE SHOOT on June 28th at 1:00. More details later.

AND SPECIAL NOTES:
® We now have a phone in our Trap and Skeet Range House thanks to the donation of J.R. Ale. That number is

253-9840
® Rick Sommer was placed on the Board of Directors to fill a vacancy.



e We still need a Chairperson for our Conservation Committee and SOS (Save Our Streams) Program.
e Locker rent ($5.00) is due. See Les Kenney (253-3430) is you desire a locker to stash your goodies.

THE FOLLOWING APPLICATIONS FOR MEMBERSHIP WERE APPROVED BY THE BOARD OF DIREC-
TORS AND ARE RECOMMENDED FOR MEMBERSHIP ACTION:

NAME ADDRESS & PHONE SPONSOR
Richard Garey 5269-6 Rivendell Rd. Columbia, MD 21044 (992-4285) Smith DeForce
William Rahn 22010 New Hampshire Ave. Brookeville, MD 20729 (774-6234) Les Kenney
Michael York 2832 Florence Rd. Woodbine, MD 21797 (489-4825) Al Wright
Alastair M. Lyons 13526 Penn Shop Rd. Mt Airy, MD 21771 (831-7125) Les Kenney &

D. Anderson
Willie Walat 6319 Monika PI. #206, Baltimore, MD 21207 (788-9053) J.R. Ale
Katherine White 13209 Grenoble Dr. Rockville, MD 20853 (946-2795) Bill Spence
Robert Finney 14800 4¢h St., Apt. 92B, Laurel, MD 20810 (953-7266) Charles Finnegan

WE HAVE MISSED YOU AT THE WEDNESDAY NIGHT TRAP SHOOTING LEAGUE. Each Wednesday night
from 6:30 P.M. until 9:30 P.M., J.R. Ale hosts all shooters desiring to win one of those eight cash prizes to be awarded
July Ist. A handicapping arrangement makes it possible for the beginner or less skillful shooter to win. Everyone is
eligible to compete, including guests. So, come out Wednesday evening with your friends, shoot 50 birds, and still be back
home early. We have lights for late shooters.

MAY RANGE ROSTER

Sat. 5/2 1. Dave Anderson Jr. 585-1053 Sun. 5/17 1. Bill Spence 946-7716
2. Ed Totah 762-7210 1. Bill Harvey 593-1516

Sun. 5/3 1. Addison Caracciola 681-6922 Sat. 5/23 1. Dave Anderson Sr. 585-1053
2. Os McCollum 286-3707 2.

Sat. 5/9 1. Bob Rodkey 869-2592 Sun. 5/24 1. John Ogilvie 774-2551
2. 2. Pete Zagarella 622-1398

Sun. 5/10 1. ClLiff Bennett Sat. 5/30 1. Danny Ifert 831-9886
2. Joe Schoppelrei 681-6537 2. Claggett Warfield

Sat. 5/16 I. Rick Insley 531-5967 Sun. 5/31 1. Smith DeForce 460-8762
2. Ed Dennis 428-0186 2.

NOW IS THE TIME TO SPONSOR NEW APPLICATIONS FOR CLUB MEMBERSHIP. With the spring and
summer seasons approaching for out-of-doors living, our club becomes more attractive for picnicing, hiking, shooting
on the ranges, and participating in conservation and social events. Bring a friend or neighbor out to the grounds or to a
meeting, introduce him or her to the members and the many fun activities. Use the handy application below and mail it to

Joe Carinci, Secretary, 24412 Kakae Drive, Damascus, MD 20750.
Charles 1. Wiles, Jr.

Corresponding Secretary (972-1953)

MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION

I enc!ose'SlS.OO Inpitation Fee, $50.00 dues for 1981, and $45.00 for the Membership Expense Share (MES is $5.00 per month and
helps pay the large mortgage payment) and hereby make application for membership in the Izaak Walton League.

Name Phone Date
Address
City - State Zip

Occupation 7 Sponsor.
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